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MAY 5 1994

License No. 04-23260-01
Docket No. 030-20427

Department of the ARMY ,

Los Angeles District Corps of Engineer i

P.O.2711 )
Los Angeles, California 90053-2325 )

Attention: Colonel R.L. Van Antherp, Comander

Thank you for your letter dated April 15, 1994, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the items which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated March 28, 1994. Your corrective actions will be verified during ,

our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

unind cipw! .w

Frank A. Wenslawski, Chief
Materials Branch
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